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Title: 

Comments: Dear Chugach NF

 

 

 

I'm writing to urge you to protect the Nellie Juan College Fiord WSA. I've kayaked the area numerous times and it

is one of the most dramatic and spectacular landscapes in the United States. I urge you to protect the wilderness

qualities of these lands as well as all other roadless lands on the forest. The Chugach's best use is wildlands.

And its highest values are wildlands. Please recognize these values and keep the Chugach wild forever. Thank

you.

 

 

 

Sincerely:

 

 

 

George Wuerthner

 

POB 8359

 

Bend, OR 97708


